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Heller Responds to Nevada Unemployment Numbers
(Washington, D.C.) – U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) issued the following statement regarding the Nevada unemployment figures released earlier today:

“For the past several years, Nevadans have been working hard to overcome the economic downturn, which is why I am pleased to hear more people are getting back to work. We still have a long way to go towards securing the economic certainty the Silver State deserves. Just this week, the Lyon County jobs bill - a bill that would create nearly 1,300 jobs in Nevada - moved forward in the legislative process. Reasonable legislation like this not only will provide much-needed certainty, it will help steadily improve our economy and help get Nevadans back on their feet,” said Senator Dean Heller.
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